



STATE OF NEW YORK OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL ALBANY

CARL SHERMAN
ATTORNEY-GENERAL

April 1,1924.

Mrs. J.T.Smith, Chairman Comm. on Advertising, 114 Gunter Hotel, San Antonio, Texas.

Dear Madam:

Receipt is acknowledged of your letter of March 24th.

I beg to advise that advertising within the limits of our State highways is forbidden by our State laws. I heard only the other day that the Standard Oil Company had announced a policy of no longer advertising along side of State highways even on leased land.

Very truly yours,

CARL SHERMAN; Attorney General,

Deputy.

EGG:PF